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Thank you, Mr. Chair.

At the outset, T would like to join the previous speakers in expressing my
sincere appreciation and support for the Secretary-General's vision in reforming
the UN into a more nimble. efficient. and effective oreanization. I am confident
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As we did for the Political Declaration adopted last September under the
. gnonenrchin of mare than 133 N[fmhﬁrwt_ﬁgmuﬁj” sinnart the
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that the Secretarv-General can have an onportunitv to show his vision to tackle : -

2 :

UN related issues based on his newly reformed organization.

Ihn *i:&"" 4 ont A nnarrr WA MM Avnlann Ctotnc narint nat laca e amsantizme . s . —_—

a [N

"






